
 
 
From: CB [mailto:blyndalley@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 4:39 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 
 
I am a visually impaired person. Legally blind. I rely heavily on public 
transportation. In this economy with rapidly increasing costs and fuel prices 
you are going to place further restrictions on services such as the seatac 
shuttle which I rely on? What about Executive Order EO 10-06? I realize that 
your defense of this action is probably something like "it's not a new restriction 
we are just enforcing an old one" or some such. I really do not care. If your 
bureaucratic nonsense puts my shuttles out of business then on the week-end 
I must travel over 200 miles by ferry and bus to go the 30 miles from my home 
to the airport. Many of the "public transit" simply do not operate on week-ends. 
Of course the businesses that have variable costs must be able to recover 
those costs. Who do you think they are to spend money they have no way of 
recovering? 
  
Captn R. Blynd  
Freeland WA.  
(you may google this registered voter to verify me) 
 


